Happy International Children's Day

2023 1 June

Uzbekistan Airways congratulates on International Children's Day.

Childhood is a time of magic, joy, and incredible adventures. Every child is our
special guest, for whom we strive to make each their journey truly unforgettable.

We do everything possible to ensure your children feel comfortable and safe on
board our aircraft. Our crew is always ready to take care of your child, offering
games or cartoons on the in-flight entertainment system. You can also purchace
special children's meals. We create an atmosphere of care and attention so that
your child feels at home, even at high altitude.



